
Management Plan  

Rossell 

 

The Rossell property is located along Bailey’s Mill Road, directly across 

from Firehouse No. 2.  The cross street is Brooke Drive North.  The 

property is a 4.29 acre wooded lot, acquired in 2000 (including the 1.14 

acre adjoining Lakeshore property acquired and merged with Rossell in 

2002) which was and is completely overgrown.  Primrose Brook runs 

through the property.  Public access is available by parallel parking 

along Bailey’s Mill Road. 

 

Goal 

The goal for the Rossell property is to maintain the property as a wooded 

lot.   

 

Method to Achieve Goal 

The property will be walked annually to assure that no obstructions to 

Primrose Brook exist.  If obstructions of Primrose Brook are noted they 

will be cleared.  Trees bordering Bailey’s Mill Road will be examined 

and if they create a danger to the public they will be trimmed or 

removed.  If Japanese knotweed is identified on the property eradication 

efforts will be undertaken including using herbicide and mechanical 

means of control.   

 

No other maintenance on this property is contemplated. 
 


